
TO:        Mayor Althoff and City Council 

 

FROM:       Jeff McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:  Resolution Authorizing Acceptance of a Donation 

 

DATE:        December 15, 2022 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

We again received a very generous donation of One Thousand dollars to the Cannon Falls 

Police Department from Invenergy Cannon Falls LLC.  This donation is being directed to 

our Crime Prevention line and our Police Volunteer line to allow the Police Department 

to update the handout materials we provide and seek additional police volunteers.  Both 

were areas reduced in our budget.  This donation by Invenergy will allow us to keep 

updating of materials provided by the police department to our community in areas like 

fraud, internet safety for children, and identity theft.  For the police volunteers it would 

be used in outfitting new members 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Request a motion to adopt Resolution 2662 authorizing acceptance of the Donation and 

approval to enhance the 2023 Crime Prevention line. 

 

 

 



CITY OF CANNON FALLS 

GOODHUE COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

 

RESOLUTION NUMBER 2662 

 

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING ACCEPTANCE OF A DONATION  

 

 

WHEREAS, the Cannon Falls Police Department has received a donation from 

Invenergy Cannon Falls LLC; and 

 

WHEREAS, Invenergy Cannon Falls LLC has sent a check to the Cannon Falls Police 

Department, and wishes to make a donation of One Thousand dollars to the Cannon Falls 

Police Department;   

  

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the City of Cannon Falls accepts this 

donation on behalf of the Cannon Falls Police Department and directs the Chief of Police 

to utilize the donation to enhance the 2022 budget for Crime Prevention. 

 

ADOPTED by the City Council of Cannon Falls this 20th day of December, 2022. 

 

 

      CITY OF CANNON FALLS 

 

 

      ____________________________________ 

            John O. Althoff 

            Mayor 

 

ATTEST: _________________________________ 

                     Neil L. Jensen 

          City Administrator 

  


